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20 March 2020 

Import Industry Advice Notice 41/2020 

Maritime Arrivals Reporting System (MARS) Pre-Arrival Reporting Changes 

for Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 has been published on the Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment 

website and can be accessed via the following link: 

https://www.agriculture.gov.au/import/industry-advice/2020/41-2020 

Import Industry Advice Notices are available from the Department of Agriculture, 

Water and the Environment website at: www.agriculture.gov.au/iian 
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